2 IN REPLY REFER TO

- UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE

Biological Laboratory
Milford, Comnecticut

October 11, 1943

Mr. H, B. Stenzel, Geologist

University of Texas .

Bureau of Economic Géolo
Austin 12, Texas-
Dear Mr. Stenzel:

Enclosed pnleesse find a reprint of our recent paper
"Polydora in Oysters Suspended in the Water", as per
your request of October 6th.

Sincerely yours,

A G A

V. L. Loosanoff
VLL:R Aquatic Biologist in Charge






